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A47/A11 Thickthorn Junction Summary 

 
While the County Council supports the principle of upgrading the existing A47/A11 
Thickthorn Junction, there are a number of detailed issues in respect of, amongst 
other things, local highway and access matters, flood risk and environmental 
management, and potential impact on delivery of council services that will need to be 
resolved ahead of any final decision on the DCO. 

 
The most significant item of concern relates to unresolved issues around the county 
council taking on responsibilities for assets including significant new infrastructure 
comprising a link from the B1172, across the A11 trunk road and Norwich-
Cambridge railway line, to Cantley Lane south and the proposed classification of this 
new link as a B class road. 
 
In summary the County Council supports the principle of upgrading the existing 
A47/A11 Thickthorn Junction subject to the implementation of appropriate highway, 
historic environment, and surface water conditions / requirements being resolved 
through the DCO process. 

  
 
 


